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South Norfolk Pool League meeting minutes 

Location: The Countryman, Tasburgh   

Date: August 6th 2023  

Time: 7:30pm 

Attendees: 

 

Apologies:  

Peter Leeder, Marcus Burrows (Chairman), Tim Duffield, Aubrey Byrne, Steve 
Burley, Phil South (Secretary), Jordan Brice 

 

Steve Fearn, Matt Large, 

Agenda items 

1. The draw for the last 16 in the Summer League competitions have been made and is on the 
web site. Quarter final draw will take place on Sunday 20th August.  
 

2. A new plate is being engraved for the Summer League Charity Cup trophy. 
 

3. Phil will arrange 2 referees for the Summer League finals.  
 

4. The South Norfolk Pool League has entered the following for the Champion of Champions – 
Thetford Ex-Servicemans Club Warriors, Mark Stokes, Michael Musgrave, ASC ARP’s, Emma 
Anderson, and Julie Gaul. 
 

5. Phil has received an email from David Buller regarding some proposed changes for the new 
Winter League.  

I. Proposal to have additional Singles and Doubles competitions for lower division 
players to encourage more entries.  

Following discussion by the committee it was agreed that anyone from any division 
can enter the Main Singles and Doubles Knockout competitions, but we would also 
set up another Singles and Doubles competition for players from Divisions 2 and 3 
only. New trophies will be purchased for the new competitions.  

II. Proposal that Premier Division matches start at 8:00pm due to the number of frames. 
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This was discussed at the AGM where it was voted that start times remain at 8:30pm. 
However, the committee agreed that if an 8pm start is agreed by the two captains 
that is acceptable.  

III. The time rule - again proposed that we continue with the current 1 minute rule 
rather than adopt 45 secs. 

This was again discussed at the AGM and voted on, the committee agree that if we 
are playing international rules then we move to the 45 second timing rule. Phil will 
send out details of a phone app that can be used to monitor this.  

IV. It was proposed that we the doubles competitions to scotch doubles.  

The committee discussed this and agreed to leave the format the same this year and 
put this to the vote at the next AGM.  

6. Applications for the 2023-24 Winter League are starting to come in, the forms are on the 
web site and need to be submitted by Thursday 31st August.  
 

7. It was agreed that Aubrey Bryne will take up the position of Players Representative. 
 

8. The 2023-24 Winter League will commence on Thursday 14th September. 
 

9. SX Leisure have provided Phil with details of establishments with pool tables in our area. Phil 
will contact the ones not already in the league to see if they are interested in joining.  
 

10. International 8 Ball Rules state that Pro Cup balls must be used. It was agreed that this will 
not apply in leagues below the Premier Division.  
 

11. It was agreed that we should avoid a Bank Holiday weekend for the 2023-24 Winter League 
Finals Day. 
 

12. Tim gave a treasurer’s update, we currently have approximately £990 in the account.  

 

Meeting closed at 8:45pm  

 

Date of Next Meeting: Sunday 3rd September, 7:30pm at Attleborough Snooker Centre    

 

 

 


